
SCS TODAY  |  November 13, 2020
[A late-day M-W-F bulletin from the SCS Dean’s Office]

It’s World Kindness Day. Not surprisingly, it’s also Mr. Rogers Cardigan Day.

 

AROUND CMU & SCS
— The number of COVID-19 cases has been rising in the CMU community. Although CMU’s current on-
campus service posture is Modified Services, based on guidance from the University's COVID-19
Coordinator there is a one week moratorium on approving additional return to campus plans or adding
personnel to existing plans, through November 20. The situation will be reassessed on that date. Already-
approved plans may continue to operate as documented. We also strongly discourage visitors to campus
during this time. Questions may be directed to Philip Lehman.

BE SMART  |  STAY SAFE  |  WEAR YOUR MASK  | PLEASE!
 

— FINAL REMINDER: CMU’s 27th Annual CMU Food Drive will conclude at midnight on Monday, November
16. Big thanks to SCS for contributing nearly $6,000 toward the university’s current total of more than
$66,000. If you would like to contribute – to help CMU reach its $70,000 goal and before the drive concludes
– you can do so here.

 

Until Monday,
---- Martial

SCS NEWS  |  SCS EVENTS

All of us share A Tartan’s Responsibility and as members of the CMU community we must do our part to
prevent the spread of COVID-19. If you plan to come to campus, you must complete the CMU Self-
Assessment Survey. Even if you’re not coming to campus, CMU Community Health & Well-Being strongly
encourages daily completion of the survey.

REMEMBER YOUR RESOURCES
CMU Coronavirus Updates & Information and FAQ  |  CMU Health Services, 412-268-2157
SCS Alerts & Resources  |  For Students   |  For Staff  |  For Faculty  |  For Researchers
Connect with a Dean’s Advisory Committee if you have questions or concerns you want to share.
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